

Migrant Education Program Rosemead Consortium January 2018 Volume I

El Monte City SD

El Monte Union HSD

Garvey SD

Mountain View SD

Rosemead SD

3640 N. Rio Hondo Ave. Rosemead, CA 91770 (626) 287-0314

Karen Carr, Coordinator Josie Aguiñiga, Recruiter Irazema Nieblas, Recruiter Claudia Rivera, Office Clerk Sara Tovar, Community Liaison



UPCOMING DATES!

Dates	Activities
1/20/18	• First day of Session II Saturday Academy
1/27/18 & 22/1/18	Meet the Masters
2/14/18	• RPAC Meeting at SEMHS, Professional Development Center (PDC) at 9:00am-12:00pm
2/21/18	• PAC Meeting at Mtn View SD Office, Upstairs Meeting Room at 10:00-11:30am

CONGRATULATIONS!



Wendy Pérez

EMHS: EMUHSD

Hispanic Heritage scholarship recipient

Hector Araiza RHS; EMUHSD



ALACOSA scholarship award recipient.

Somely Celedon EMHS; EMUHSD

Region 10 Migrant Education scholarship recipient.



PROGRAM HIGHLIGHTS!

The Rosemead Consortium offers a variety of program services and opportunities for students to be informed and to prepare for a future full of success. The Consortium also offers education for parents and activities to promote unity within the family and the program.

SATURDAY ACADEMY & SPEECH & DEBATE

The Saturday Academy has been full of many educational learning opportunities for students PK through 8th grade. The main focus for Session I has been mathematics and writing. The focus for Session II will continue to be mathematics and writing, but specifically geared to SBAC test preparation. Parents, along with their children, were able to express their artist inside during the Meet the Masters program.

Students in grades 6 through 8 have been involved in the Speech and Debate class, increasing their research, reading, organizational, and oratory skills. Many students who were shy to speak in public now have the confidence to do so. Students will continue to gear up from now until March 2018 for a regional tournament at the county level!



PARENT ACADEMY

Our Parent Academy began with some wonderful community building, to bring parents from all of our districts together for the first time. Our teacher, Ms. Minerva Garcia provided many opportunities for parents to get to know each other, such as team building activities, reflective writing, and class discussions.

Parents presented to students a wonderful history of Día de los Muertos, discussing each of the offerings on the altar they designed. The students were so engaged and proud to see their parents present.

FAMILY FUN NIGHT

Students and parents that participated had a great time getting to know one another. There was dinner, games and prizes, but most importantly the families got to spend time together and just have fun! This was the first year the Migrant Education Program had this event and it was such a joyous occasion that we look forward to the families enjoying Family Fun Night in the years to come.

